
 

 

 

 

 

Patrick Arendt <patrickarendtlaw@gmail.com> 
 

Tue, Oct 25, 
2016, 9:24 AM 

  
 

to me 

 
 

Ms.  
 
You have refused to accept the certified mail notice to pay or vacate. You repeatedly refused to 
accept service for the eviction summons and complaint. 
 
My office is publishing the notice as personal service is not possible with you. 
 
The hearing is November 1, 2016 at 1:00.  You can look for notice in the paper. 
 
If you fail to show up the judge will grant a default judgment and writ of assistance to remove you 
from the premises. 
 
Patrick Arendt 
 
 
Patrick Arendt, Attorney at Law, LLC 
210 E. Jackson St. 
PO Box 623 
Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54495-0623 
715-423-4445 
715-423-4435 (Fax) 
 
This is a transmission from the law firm of Patrick Arendt, Attorney at Law, LLC, and may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential and protected by the attorney-client work product privileges.  If you are not the intended recipient, then any 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, 
please destroy it and notify the sender immediately at the phone number or address listed above. 
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